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In 2018, the SPB will install a signage upgrade extending from the Visitors Parking Garage, across the 
Capitol Square grounds, and into the Capitol. The intent of the signage is to improve the visitor 
experience with a focus on improved wayfinding for visitors with physical impairments. The Garage will 
have improved directional signage making the facility easier to identify for visitors arriving by car, and 
wayfinding signage indicating how to move toward the Capitol, once parked. Informational kiosks 
outside the garage will provide additional wayfinding elements, as well as historical information about 
the Capitol and Capitol Square. Once on the historic grounds, signage will be minimized to protect the 
historic landscape. New elements will include maps at each entrance and more frequent wayfinding 
signage along the sidewalks indicating accessible routes to all destinations across the Grounds. Inside 
the Capitol, minor detached signage will be added at entrances, elevators and hearing rooms to improve 
queuing and security screening and encourage priority access for visitors with disabilities. 
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